CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



May 2, 2014

Philip W. Clark, P.E. Clark Consulting Engineers 19 Ryan Rd. Edgewood, NM 87015

Re: Morrison Supply

Request for Permanent C.O. – Acceptable Engineer's Stamp dated: 08-08-13 (K-18/D021)

Certification dated: 4-30-14

PO Box 1293

Dear Mr. Clark,

Albuquerque

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 4-30-14, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3422.

NM 87103

Sincerely,

www.cabq.gov

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Acting City Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services

C: CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File